
  
 
 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 
COUNTY OF ERIE 

 TOWN OF BOSTON 
 TAX 2024 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tax Roll and Warrant for the County of Erie and the 

Town of Boston for the year 2024 has been received and all persons and corporations 
named herein are required to pay the taxes on said rolls.  
I will maintain office hours to receive tax payments at the Boston Town Hall, 8500 Boston 
State Road, Boston, New York 14025.  On all taxes paid on or before March 15, 2024. 
 
General Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 9 am - 4 pm 
Extended Hours:  Thursday 3/14, 9 am - 6 pm, Friday 3/15, 9 am - 6 pm. 
 
DROP BOX, to the left of the front door at the Boston Town Hall, 8500 Boston State Road, 
is for your convenience.  
 
After March 15, 2024  the U.S. postmark is considered the payment date when paying by 
mail.  
  
IF PAID ON OR AFTER March 16, 2024 – April 30, 2024 will include a 7.5% penalty. On 
May 1, 2024, the 7.5% penalty fee is added to the unpaid levy, forming the new base tax 
then due.  Thereafter, interest is added to the base at the rate of 1.5% per month, on the 
1st of each month, making 18.78% in all, when unpaid taxes are sold in November 2024.     
Taxes unpaid by the close of business on June 30, 2024 will be returned to Erie County 
Commissioner of Finance, 95 Franklin Street, Buffalo, New York 14202. 
 
PARTIAL PAYMENT OF TAXES IS AVAILABLE. If you have any questions please call 
941-6113 ext 5.  Tax information may be obtained from our website, 
www.townofboston.com.  
 
Sandra L. Quinlan 
Town Clerk 
Town of Boston 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.townofboston.com/

